
February 16, 2023 

 

Subject: Senate Bill 219 – Senate Public Health and Welfare 

Disposition: Proponent 

 

Dear Honorable Chairwoman Senator Gossage and Members of the Senate Health and Welfare 
Committee, 
 
I strongly urge your support to SB 219. I absolutely do not want my tax dollars being used to 
subsidize abortion clinics. The abortion clinics should not be allowed to purchase Healthcare 
Stabilization Fund.  I do not believe in abortion just because a woman wants to have one. How 
about practicing safe sex or giving the baby up for adoption?   

I feel our tax dollars can be use more efficiently by helping our fellow Kansans with drug rehab 
and maintaining a job.  Studies show people who work and contribute to society have more 
confidence in themselves and overall happier. 

I would appreciate your support on SB 219! 

Sincerely, 

 

Jannel Munk 
Kansas Citizen 
 

 


